
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Availability 
The United States Air Force invites public comment on the Draft Environmental Assessment 

Establishment of a Sustainable Water Supply for Mountain Home Air Force Base, Idaho 
 

The United States Air Force is preparing an Environmental Assessment (EA) addressing the 
establishment of a sustainable water supply from the Snake River to MHAFB.  The proposal consists of 
establishing a new sustainable water supply conveyed via predominantly linear underground 
infrastructure to a proposed Water Treatment Facility that would be established within the base 
boundary. The USAF and BLM have collaborated to prepare an EA that accommodates directives of 
both organizations (e.g., 32 CFR 989, Environmental Impact Analysis Process, and 43 CFR 46. 
Implementation of the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969). 

 
A copy of the Draft EA is available for review at the following libraries beginning May 24, 2017   

Mountain Home Public Library 790 North 10th East, Mountain Home, Idaho 
Mountain Home AFB Library 480 5th Avenue, Building 2610, Mountain Home AFB, Idaho 
Boise Public Library 715 S. Capitol Blvd., Boise, Idaho 
Bruneau District Library 32073 Ruth St., Bruneau, Idaho 
Eastern Owyhee County Library 520 Boise Avenue, Grand View, Idaho 
Malheur County Library 388 SW 2nd Avenue 
Elko County Library 720 Court Street, Elko, Nevada 
Humboldt County Library 85 East Fifth Street, Winnemucca, Nevada 
 
You may request a copy of the document from the address below.  An electronic version of the EA is 
also available for public review http://www.mountainhome.af.mil/Home/EnvironmentalNews.aspx.  
Please provide any comments on the Draft EA by June 30, 2016, and submit them to: 

366 CES/CEIE 
1030 Liberator Street 

Mountain Home AFB, ID 83648 

 

http://www.mountainhome.af.mil/Home/EnvironmentalNews.aspx

